
 
 
 

 
  

New Dawn Newsletter 

 

Bingo at the Tusc. Senior Center 
 

New Dawn Retirement Community will be 
sponsoring bingo again at the Tuscarawas 
County Senior Center, the first Monday of every 
month. At 10am.  Each player pays $2.00 to 
play.  To Purchase your Tickets to play please 
go to the Tuscarawas County Senior Center front 
desk.  Dates to play: 
 

January 7, 2019 
February 4, 2019 

 
If you have any other questions or concerns 
please contact Samantha White, Community 
Outreach Director, at 330.343.5521 
 
 

Wednesday Speaker 

 
Samantha White, Community Outreach, 
Director for New Dawn will be speaking and 
holding a game at the Tuscarawas County 
Senior Center.  There will be a door prize 
drawing and a lot of fun, so be sure to stop 
by on January 2 at 1pm 
 

Park St. Pizza Fundraiser 
 
New Dawn Retirement Community is a 
member of the local Senior Service Network 
that provides many things for the local 
seniors throughout the year.  They are 
having a pizza fundraiser to help with the 
cost of events throughout the year.  The 
pizza ingredients are provided by Park St. 
Pizza.  Note that the crust used is a gourmet 
focaccia crust specifically designed for bake 
at home pizzas, not the crust used in their 
restaurant.  Pepperoni is $10 and Deluxe is 
$13.  All orders must be placed by Jan. 20, 
2018 to Samantha White, Community 
Outreach Director at 330.343.5521 or email 
at swhite@new-dawn.net.  Pick up is at the 
Tusc. Senior Center on Feb. 5, 2018 
between 3:30pm – 5pm. 

 

Dover Library – Passport to… 
 

New Dawn has partnered with the Dover 
Library to create this amazing new travel 
presentation.  Dover Library’s, Linda Toohey, 
will take you across the ocean to different 
countries without even leaving Dover.  What 
about your passport?  Don’t fret.  New Dawn 
has designed a passport book just for this 
program.  Each time you attend a program 
you will receive a stamp in your book to 
document where you have been.  New Dawn 
will also take your passport picture to place 
in your book so you can make it through 
customs.  There is also space in the books to 
keep notes about your adventure.   
 
January 10 at 12:15pm we set sail for China 
Feburary 14 at 12:15pm take your loved one 
to Haiti 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Polish Me Pretty 

 

Samantha White, from 
New Dawn Retirement 
Community, comes to 
the Tuscarawas County 
Senior Center the 
second Friday of every 
month to paint nails for 

FREE.  She does everything from solids and 
stripes to french manicures and spcial stamp art.  
She has gloss and matte. Get a design for the 
Holidays!   To sign up to see Samantha White, 
please contact the Tuscarawas County Senior 
Center front desk at 330.364.6611 
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Thank You New Dawn Donors  
 

We would like to start the year out by giving a huge 

Thank You to all of those who have supported us and 

especially to our 2018 Donors.  Through you we are able 

to provide an even higher quality of programs for not only 

our residents but our whole community.   

The Klotz Family - Activities 

Anonymous - Music and Memory 

Dover High School – Music and Memory 

Darlene Finzer – Santa Shop 

Anonymous –Reading throughout the Ages 

Ellen Adams – Activities 

Michell Baker – Activities 

The Dunlap Family – Retirement Bingo 

The Maus Family – Retirement Bingo 

The Harmon Family - Books 

Thank You also to those who have donated through our 

Friday Concession Stand and Painting Parties. 

 

Kent State Tuscarawas  

Band and Choir 

Kent State Tuscarawas reached out to invite the 

residents to ‘Tis the Season a Holiday Concert on 

Dec.13.  Residents enjoyed not only the beautiful music 

and an evening out, but also the wonderful houses that 

were lit up along our way.    

 
 

January & February 2019 
 

 

Celebrating  
January & February 
Community Events 

 

Wednesday Speaker 
@ The Tuscarawas Senior Center 

Jan. 2 1pm  

 

BINGO 
@ Tuscarawas Senior Center 

Jan. 7   10am – 11am 

 

Dover Library – Passport to China 
@ Tuscarawas Senior Center 

Jan. 10   12:15pm 

 

Polish Me Pretty 
@ Tuscarawas Senior Center 

Jan. 11   9am – 12pm 
 

BINGO 
@ Tuscarawas Senior Center 

Feb. 4   10am – 11am 

 

Park St Pizza Fundraiser 
@ Tuscarawas Senior Center 

Feb.  4   1pm – 5pm 

 

Polish Me Pretty 
@ Tuscarawas Senior Center 

Feb. 8   9am – 12pm 

 

Dover Library – Passport to Haiti 
@ Tuscarawas Senior Center 

Feb. 14   12:15pm 

 

February 2019 
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Reading Throughout The Ages 
 

New Dawn Retirement Community has been all 

a buzz about the new program Reading 

Throughout the Ages.  This amazing program 

joins our residents with both our day care and 

the local Pre-school at Immaculate Conception 

of Dennison.  The Residents of New Dawn 

have been making small books to give to the 

children to read in school, at home with their 

parents and at times with the residents 

themselves.  Recently, Immaculate Conception 

invited us to join in their, Singing for Seniors 

program at the School.  The pre - k, 

kindergarten, 1st grade, and 2nd grade started 

the program with a meet and great, then 

surrounded the group and started singing 

carols.  After beautiful music, students 

delivered cookies to each of the Seniors along 

with homemade ornaments.  After the program 

was all done the New Dawn residents 

presented the pre-school with their new 

Christmas books, which are pictured below.  To 

see more pictures of the fun we had please 

visit our New Dawn Facebook page.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residents Picutred : Wilma, Lucy, Wanda, Anna 

 
Upcoming Center Events 

 
 

These are some of the events Activities is 
putting on for the residents.  We invite you to 

come join your loved one! 
 

Jan. 10, 2pm– Music w/Jill Burke (HC) 
Jan. 16, 2:30pm – Historic Manisons (HC) 

Jan. 19, 2pm – Music w/Scott Miller (Retire) 
Jan. 31, 2:30pm – Ground Hog Day Joinet (BR) 

Feb. 5, 2:30pm – Pizza Party (HC) 
Feb. 14, 2:30pm – Valentine Party Joinet (HC) 

Feb. 28, 2pm – Music w/Forever Young (Retire) 
 

HC- Healthcare Activity Room, BR – Blue 
Room, Retire – Retirement Activity Room,  

RD – Rehab Dining  
 
 

 
 

 
 

Art Gallery  
 

As many of you may already know the residents 
on the healthcare side have created their very 
own Art Gallery located between the Healthcare 
Activity Room and the Healthcare Dining Room.  
Residents create a new piece of art to be 
displayed once a month.  During November 
they had the installment Falling Leaves and 
December is Winter Gentlemen.  Please stop 
by and view the gallery or visit us on New Dawn 
Facebook to keep up to date on their newest 
creations.  

 

 

  

2018 Memories 
 

 

  
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

We are in search of Volunteers to help with our 
Music and Memory Program.  Music is a 
powerful tool when it comes to the memory and 
our dementia and alzheimers residents.  Here 
at New Dawn we want to know that the 
program is individualized for each resident and 
that they are receiving the best program 
possible.  What you would being doing is sitting 
with residents and putting the music on, then at 
the end of the session filling out a little card to 
help us know how to better engage them. For 
example, was there a song they didn’t like?  
How long did they listen for? Were they more 
engaged after listening? Did they seem to relax 
during the session? 
 
Volunteers can be for a certain family member 
or friend you might have on the program or 
maybe you just want to help the residents.  
Please contact Samantha White, Community 
Outreach Director, to sign up or to answer any 
questions you might have at 330.343.5521 or 
email at swhite@new-dawn.net.  

 
 
Color a New Dawn 
 

Keep your eyes and hears open for this new 
community project that we are starting.  Color a 
New Dawn is our new Crayon collection 
program.  We are looking to collect old and used 
crayons to recycle into new crayons for our local 
schools and hospital.  If you are interested in 
helping with this project please contact, 
Samantha White, Community Outreach Director, 
at 330.343.5521 or email at swhite@new-
dawn.net 
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